The original documents are located in Box C47, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 9/3/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 3, 1976

Dear Miller:

Sincerely

Thank you for your recent letter, and it was great to see you in Vail. By the time this letter reaches you, our President Ford Committee leadership will be announced; and I hope you will take the time to contact them directly and become actively involved in our state effort. I am confident that November 2nd will be a great day for the Republican Party with the active support of leaders like yourself.

With warmest personal regards,

Mr. R. Miller Hicks
R. Miller Hicks & Company Washington, and 2 hope
1011 West Eleventh Street
Austin, Texas 78703

It is story to the form that the by the same can stop by the same can be a superior of the same can be a superior of the same can be super